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Presentation By Jose Cortes, Director Of Design And Construction Management, Regarding The
Police Department Headquarters Site Location.

Public Safety

Staff Recommends: Presentation.

Explanation:
Presentation explaining the change of location for the New Police Headquarters building, as
requested by the City Commission.

Fiscal Impact:
Approval of this presentation will not fiscally impact the City as this is a project update

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jose Cortes, Director, Department of Design and Construction Management
Chris O’Brien, Chief of Police
Gus Zambrano, Assistant City Manager for Sustainable Development
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